


Weston DEI Advisory Committee
Meeting Notes for June 12, 2023  
In attendance: 
· Vanessa Richards  
· Melissa Conner
· Wendy Ramos
· Amy Jenner 


Vanessa opened the meeting to provide update on events scheduled for Juneteenth and Pride Day which the library is hosting, and the DEI Advisory Committee is supporting Adult and Children’s planned events. 
Vanessa confirmed that Ian had booked two virtual speakers for the Juneteenth event as part of the library’s adult reading series, taking place on June 22nd @ 7pm via ZOOM and registration is required prior to receive the Zoom Link 
Juneteenth Library Event for Children- Vanessa was going to ask Ian if a Kids Speak Up for middle school/high school age children could be held June 17 or 18th at the library. She will speak with Ian and let us know tomorrow. 

Vanessa asked if Martin or Amy could be part of the Speak Up to answer questions. We considered scheduling it for Saturday, June 17th or 18th during day. If it doesn’t work for the Juneteenth event, we thought we could move until September/October as well. 


Update on  Library Series Pride Event: 
Vanessa confirmed that Ian booked Clare McCarthy, Owner of Transqat, who is an educator, LGBTQ advocate, and speaker of trans gender rights and history to host an adult speaking engagement on June 27th at 6:30pm. 

Marketing Coordination:
Melissa reached out to the Town Marketing committee to work with them to have the Juneteenth and Pride Library Series/DEI events advertised on Weston’s Instagram, and various Weston Facebook pages. 
 Melissa said the Marketing Committee has their meeting on Wednesday and invited us to join and share high- level what’s going on. Wendy suggested that in the next meeting we discuss expanding DEI marketing communication in conjunction with the Town Marketing Committee. 

Melissa offered to speak to the Owner of Wonder, in Westport, a young children’s play space, to see if we could partner for a monthly “Story Hour of Inclusion.”   

Wendy asked if the Pride Lawn Signs could be put in community areas, which all agreed would be acceptable. Wendy offered to put Pride Lawn signs in place in community areas, Amy offered to help as well. 

Melissa asked if the Town Marketing Committee could help with designing Lawn Signs for events, which she would ask them. 

Wendy asks if Juneteenth /Pride Flags could be hung on the Onion Barn, which Amy said the Kiwanis group does on a regular basis. Wendy offered to email a few options to the group if they decided to move forward with ordering something. 

Potential Upcoming Events:

We discussed different opportunities to find ways to connect our local diverse celebrity artists, musicians, newscasters, playwrights through a speaker event (“Armchair Series/ An Evening With”) with the community to share their stories. We discussed holding it at the Library or Lachat. Melissa and Amy were going to reach out to a few possible candidates. Vanessa asked that the topic be further discussed in the next meeting. 

Attendance at Next BOS
Vanessa mentioned that Ian sent her his Book Audit power point presentation and that we should take it to the Board of Selectmen, Amy agreed. We recommend that Ian should attend as well, since he is the expert, to give his presentation. Amy said there is a meeting on July 6th that we could attend in person for Ian to present and for our committee to share what the DEI Advisory Committee is actively working on. 
Vanessa, Wendy, Melissa will meet next week for a working meeting to plan for attending the BOS meeting on July 6th. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm 
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